
May 17,2OU

Dear Mayor Keil,

With this letter, I respectfully ask that you accept my resignation as City Councilmember, District 3.

As you know, I have been battling health issues since the beginning of this calendar year, and I think
future procedures will become more intense and time consuming. Because ofthese issues, lfeel it is
best for District 3 to have full-time representation during the remalning year of my term.

Sincerely,

Phil Seidenberger


